Presidents Corner – June 2013
Summer will officially be here on June 21st; however, with the recent heat wave it feels like summer is in full force.  Many of you are probably on vacation or making plans to be soon.  We have some great luncheons planned for June and July as well as the Statewide Payroll Conference in Chattanooga in August.  I would like to encourage you to make time to attend APA events over the summer.  We have some excellent speakers and sessions lined up that you will not want to miss.

Also, please visit the new GNC-APA website.  The URL is the same:  http://www.apanashvilletn.org/ but the look and feel is new and fresh.  We hope you will see how easy it is to navigate the new site.  Also, don’t forget to check out the “Member’s only” section of the website.  All you will need to know is your GNC ID# (same as you had previously) and the universal password “apa1986”.  The GNC website is your ticket to a wealth of information about the chapter and about payroll topics and links to other websites that contain information necessary to help you out perform others with similar payroll positions. 

Last but not least I would like to thank everyone who participated in the Hope Lodge chapter event on June 6th.  It is such a fun and rewarding experience to spend time with those who are living away from home seeking medical treatment.  Everyone I spoke with had normal lives just like you and I back home.  They have jobs, dreams, and families and they look forward to interactions with volunteer groups who provide meals and a short time of companionship to help break up their day and take their mind away from what may be going on in their medical life for a short time.  We had more than 20 volunteers and the food was amazing.  If you were not able to come out and participate this time, we are planning to host another meal during NPW week in September.  You will hear more about this in the upcoming months.

Start planning now to attend the 6th Annual TN Statewide Payroll Conference in Chattanooga.  The theme is “Prescription for Payroll” which promises to provide lots of fun.  We have several National speakers lined up to be at the conference as well as the upcoming chapter meetings.  As we discussed at the beginning of the year, the move to 2nd Harvest has allowed us to have funds to secure many new speakers for our events.  I have heard excellent reviews so far and would like to encourage you to attend a meeting if you have not done so yet.  We have more than 150 chapter members but generally about 50 – 70 are regular meeting attendees.  If you are not attending you are missing out on learning the latest information about topics that are relevant to what is happening in the payroll industry.  Knowledge is the key to success in your organizations and can help prepare you for your next big project and perhaps even a promotion!
Until next month, enjoy the summer and safe travels if you are heading out on vacation.

